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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 19, 1975

MEMORANDUM FOR: PHILIP W. BUCHEN

il

FROM: DOUGLAS P. BENNETT

SUBJECT: Attachment

Phil, I am attaching draft copies of letters for
your consideration which you may wish to use
in responding to all mail to the White House
regarding the Supreme Court nomination. Your
auto-pen will be prepared for you today. We
will forward all mail to Eva for disposition as
you deem appropriate.

~Attachment

















































































